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Ocean County Library Receives Grant From the OceanFirst 
Foundation  

 

TOMS RIVER -  The OceanFirst Foundation presented the Ocean County Library 

Foundation a $5,000 grant in support of the arts and cultural community at the library’s 

headquarters, 101 Washington St., Toms River. 

 

“The Ocean County Library appreciates the support of the OceanFirst Foundation’s grant 

to increase awareness in the community of the many arts and cultural program that are 

available to residents at the public library,” said Ocean County Library Director Susan M. 

Quinn. 

 

“We are honored to have received this generous grant from the OceanFirst Foundation,” 

said foundation president Mary Malagiere. “It enables our Library Foundation to continue 

its support of the Library’s efforts to bring excellent programming for all ages to all 

communities and branches of the Ocean County Library System.”  

 

The Ocean County Library Foundation is an independent 501 (c) 3 charitable 

organization. 
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